
 
To:  Verndale School Board 

From:  Greg Johnson, Dean of Students/Activities Director 

RE:  Monthly Report (January 2020) 

1) Jr High GBB started last week.  Currently have  

2) Zach Brownlow and Tess Jones were selected as our local ExCEL winners. 

3) Craig Orlando and Sarah Barrett were selected as our local Triple ‘A’ winners. 

4) Pixellot camera system was installed over the break.  
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